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Batteries and Injection Facilities Allowed to 
Report REC of Brackish Water from ABWS for 

Volumetrics 
 

Jurisdiction Release/Revision 
Date 

Location of Change in this 
Document 

Comment 

AB March 28, 2017  Initial Release 

 
Audience: All Alberta Stakeholders 
 
Purpose: To notify AB stakeholders that a change will be 

implemented in Petrinex to allow Batteries (BT) and 
Injection Facilities (IF) to report a receipt (REC) of 
Brackish water (BRKWTR) from Water Source IDs 
(ABWS) identified as Brackish water (0989356) for 
volumetrics. 

 
 Key Principles: Currently Industry is limited to reporting a receipt 

(REC) of Fresh water (FSHWTR) from ABWS 
identified as Brackish water.  

 
 Effective March 2017 production month, Industry will 

have the ability to report a receipt (REC) of Brackish 
water (BRKWTR) from Water Source facilities (WS) 
for volumetrics at either a Battery (BT) or Injection (IF) 
facility to ensure accurate reporting..   

 
 
More information: Please contact the AER Production Accounting 

Helpdesk 
 Phone: # (403) 297-8952, ext. 3 
 E-mail  PA.Help@aer.ca 
  

or  
 

Petrinex Service Desk 
 # 403-297-6111  
 # 1-800-992-1144 (Toll Free) 
 E-mail: petrinexsupport@petrinex.ca  
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